
Rules Committee, 

I'm writing in support of HB 2927. As evidenced by our most recent election, the Electoral 

College system has outlived its usefulness. It was initially intended to "level the playing field" 

by giving smaller states more nearly equal representation. But nowadays it seems to pervert 

the will of the people, allowing for a candidate to win the popular vote but lose the election 

overall. 

Direct election of candidates--at least for national office--offers a much fairer way . Please 

vote in favor of the National Popular Vote bill. 

Thank you. 

William Treuhaft MD  

Portland 

Bill Treuhaft  

bill.treuhaft@gmail.com  

6569 SW Boundary St  

Portland, OR, Oregon 97225 
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